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We are pleased to announce that 
our new web page is now live 
(www.bcrc-wa.com.au)

It has taken months of hard work by our staff 
and web specialists, Itomic, who have helped 
to create an updated fresh look for our 
organisation.  I hope you can take the time to 
look at our page and find out more about our 
research and clinical trials.  

In this issue Dr Margaret Latham discusses the 
new radiotherapy techniques being 
implemented in Western Australia.  This “deep 
inspiration breath hold” technique can help 
move the heart away from the treatment 
beam, an innovative technique.  In this issue 
we also have an inspirational patient story 
from Gena Hart.  Gena’s story provides insight 
for patients who have a BRCA 2 mutation.  
She is both inspirational and hardworking, 
wanting to educate other women and raise 
funds for our research.   

Prof. Arlene Chan 
Director – BCTU 
Vice-Chair – BCRC-WA
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Deb Bajrovic gives an insight on being an 
Oncology Pharmacist, and there are also 
updates on our Cold Caps trial, fundraising 
and much more.
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